[bookmark: _GoBack]Our last Steward's Council meeting took place during reading week in October. It was productive and we directed interested departmental stewards to Steward training webinars available and free from CUPE National. My work as Chief Steward Unit 2 this past month has been partly serving as Chair of the Grievance Committee and in attending Step meetings/meditations for Unit 2 members in the grievance process. Some Unit 2 grievances were successfully resolved through mediation which was positive. I have also been supporting the bargaining team during this difficult round of negotiations for a new collective agreement, through the conciliation process which has occurred through several meetings with the employer in October and November. 
